
From: Paul Keith [pkeith@chipublib.org] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2013 9:31 AM 
To: cpl@tomeley.com 

Cc: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Thank you for the gift to the Library 

Dear Mr. Eley-- 
  
Thank you for your recent gift of a $20 Barnes & Noble gift card to the Library. We appreciate the gift--
and your participation in our recent round of interviews that will inform our new website and catalog. 
  
We'll be using the gift card to purchase books for use in story hours here at the main library. 
  
Thanks again for your support of the Library. 
  
Paul Keith 
_____________________________________ 
Paul Keith, Electronic Resources Librarian 
Chicago Public Library 
 


